Tuesday 5th January

Dear Lions, Tigers and Pandas,

Happy New Year. Welcome to 2021. We all hope you have had a nice relaxing break and are ready to kick-start a brand new year of learning? We are extremely sad that we have to do things differently again but it is the best way to keep everyone safe.

Over the next 2 weeks, we will be sending you regular videos or emails with tasks to complete whilst you are at home. However, today, we are writing you this letter with your first tasks.

- 1- Draw a picture of what you have received for Christmas or of your favourite toys.
- 2- Draw pictures and write a few sentences about what you got up to during the holidays.
- 3- Maths Learning-Log on to MyMaths and complete at least 2 of the several challenges that are there for you to complete.
- 4- It is a new year and it is customary for people to set a resolution. It is a chance to start something new. What new thing could you start doing this year? Please complete the attached 'Something new I would like to try is....' star. You can draw a picture on the blank star and write a sentence on the lined star. If you are unable to print this out, you can draw a large star on a piece of paper to draw and write your resolution instead.

We look forward to seeing all your learning. Please send your learning with your name on, via email, as a photo or typed, to your class teacher (we will email you there email address). We will all look forward to seeing your learning.

Stay safe and keep smiling

All of the Key Stage 1 Team 😊 😊